
Dear Editor, 

Hereby we send you the final version of our manuscript. We have made the adjustments as 

suggested by the reviewer, namely: 

- The title has been changed back to the "Anatomy of simultaneous flood peaks at a lowland 

confluence". 

- References to the Meuse have been removed from the third paragraph of the introduction. 

- The numbering of the figures has been changed 

- "Conceptual model" has been changed to "conceptual framework" 

- The grid of precipitation data was 0.25 at 0.25 degrees. We corrected the size of grid in the 

text and changed the reference to the website. 

- A reference for equation 5 and a sentence with the reason for the use of the average water 

depth has been added.  

We hope that with these adjustments the manuscript can be accepted for publication in HESS 

and we are looking forward to your response. 

Yours sincerely, 

Tjitske Geertsema, 

PhD candidate 

 


